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September 30, 2020 
 
 
Dear West Essex Families, 
 
I am pleased to announce all MERV 13 filters have been installed into our heating, ventilation, and air conditioning 
(HVAC) units.  I want to acknowledge the hard work of Mr. Taulant Feti, Supervisor of Building and Grounds, and the 
custodial, grounds, and maintenance staff for their efforts over the past weeks in preparing our schools for reopening. 
 
With that said, we are on schedule to welcome back our students for in-person instruction on Monday, 
October 5! 
 
Bus routes are available on the District website and additional information regarding the reopening of schools is 
accessible on our School Reopening Information page.  

Please remember public health is a shared responsibility, and everyone in our community plays an important 
role in protecting our students, staff, and residents.  We must continue to do our part, so our buildings may 
remain open, and we can progress forward through our school year.  

Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

Damion Macioci 

 
Damion Macioci 
Superintendent of Schools 

 

 
   

 

 

                     West Essex Regional School District 

        

  

 

https://www.westex.org/parents___community/bus_routes
https://www.westex.org/cms/one.aspx?portalid=586274&pageid=30673229

